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Parent’s Evening Feedback: 

 
Link: Here 

 

Model Village Day in Year 1 

 

 

Headteacher’s Message 
I would like to thank all the staff, parents and carers for their time attending the parents’ evening 
consultations this week. The home-school link is so important for providing the best possible opportunity 
for our children to achieve. Walking around school and seeing parents taking the time to enjoy their 
children’s work in their classrooms was fantastic. Thank you also to those who have fed back through our 
online survey; it is important I understand your views and opinions. If you have not done so but would like 
to, I have attached the QR code and weblink at the bottom of this message. 

The Spring term may be the shortest, but it is most definitely the busiest and I think the whole Highfield 
community has earned the two-week break! Can I also wish the whole Muslim community Ramadan 
Mubarak.  

Enjoy your rest and time together. Thank you for your support.  

                  Mr Feeley 
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Year 1 made a model village in the hall to showcase 
our DT houses project.  Children made houses in 
different styles, for example terraced and detached. 
We laid the hall out like a map of our local area 
which we learnt about last half term in 
Geography.  Thanks to the parents who were able 
to join us for this event. 

 

Year 5 enjoy a wet day out to Nell Bank! 

Year 5 had a great day out at Nell Bank this week. 
They enjoyed learning about habitats, river studies 
and problem solving amongst other activities. There 
was a lot of rain, but it certainly didn’t dampen any 
spirits! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Netballers on top! 
The netball team have continued their great form, 
winning 12-9 at Shadwell Primary School this week. 
We may have only played 2 games, but our goal 
difference leaves us on top of the league table: 
 

 
 

The Highfielder 
Please look out for the latest edition of The 
Highfielder, written by our fantastic team of 
children. It should drop in your inbox via Parentmail 
and will be up on the new website shortly. 

 
Simply Eggcellent 
The entrants for this year’s Egg competition were 
absolutely brilliant! Thank you to all the parents and 
carers who have helped support their children with 
their creations. The imagination of our children 
knows no bounds! Here is a small selection of some: 
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Safeguarding. For child protection concerns you can contact any of our Designated Child Protection Officers: 
Mr Feeley, Mrs McVeigh, Mrs Bowker and Mrs Calvert. There is some useful information on the LSCB website 
about online safety with some useful tips for parents: http://www.leedslscb.org.uk/Parents-Carers-Wider-
Family/Keeping-children-safe-online. If you are worried that a child is at risk of harm please contact Leeds 
Children’s Social Work Services on 0113 222 4403. 

Dates for your Diary! 
 Mon 17th April:  - School opens 

- Year 6 football (H) 

  Tues 18th April:  - Mr Beresford 
returning for an assembly and to read his 
new book 

 Weds 19th April: Year 5 Play in a Day  
 Thurs 20th April: Cross-country finals at 

Temple Newsam 


